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Commission on Teacher Credentialing 1900 Capitol Avenue Sacramento, CA 9581 

February 8, 2022 

Jilliene Orcutt 
Vice Chancellor for Enrollment Management and  
Dean of University Extension and Summer Session 
University of California, Merced  
5200 North Lake Rd.  
Merced, CA 95343 

Dear Dean Orcutt: 

I am pleased to inform you that on February 3, 2022, the Committee on Accreditation, on 
behalf of the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, took action to remove the stipulations 
placed on University of California, Merced. As a result of the above action, the Committee on 
Accreditation changed the accreditation status of University of California, Merced from 
Accreditation with Stipulations to Accreditation. 
 
Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them to 
Cheryl Hickey, Administrator of Accreditation, at chickey@ctc.ca.gov.  

Sincerely,  

Mary Vixie Sandy, Ed.D.  

Executive Director  

 Cc:   Dr. Mari Harris, Director of Educational Programs 
 Michael Pierick, Dual Enrollment and Education Innovation Manager 
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